
Aberdeen Sports Ground to reopen

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (November
16) that all facilities of Aberdeen Sports Ground in Southern District will
be reopened tomorrow (November 17) for public use, including the track
facilities for jogging.
 
     The sports ground was temporarily closed earlier for clearance and
damage repair to some facilities after the passage of the typhoon.
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